
From:   Bill LeBeau   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   September 26, 2019

Subject:   1742-EX-ST-2019
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

The 37.4 dbW power figure noted in Exhibit 1 was the conditional maximum EIRP as determined through
pre-coordination of the STA request.  The facility will utilize a maximum ERP of 5400W, as specified on
the form, which stays within the conditional limit of 37.4 dBw (or approximately 5,495 watts) as
conditioned in the pre-coordination process. Thank you very much for this opportunity to confirm that the
appropriate ERP for the proposed STA is 5400W.


